
The Palmer Woods Association is offering a chance 
for you to leave an everlasting legacy in our 
neighborhood!

We are soliciting your support to create the Palmer 
Woods Friendship Park, to be located on the island at Woodston Road and 
Lucerne Drive. In addition to a beautiful park-like setting, the park will feature a 
commemorative terrace, set with bricks engraved on behalf of our neighbors, 
friends, loved ones, and nearby businesses and organizations. The terrace, and 
the park more generally, will be furnished with outdoor seating and will serve as a 
beautiful and thoughtful backdrop for neighborhood events, casual gatherings, or 
even just a place to have a quiet moment while out on a walk.

You may individualize a brick for yourself, your family, or your pet, or to honor a 
loved one or make memoriam. The donated bricks will become a part of the Palmer 
Woods Friendship Park as a lasting tribute, paving the way for generations to enjoy 
the space for many years to come!

Ordering is open now and closes December 31, 2024. We are aiming for the brick 
terrace to be installed in the spring of 2025. There’s limited space, so please place 
your order as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, please contact:
Joshua Ronnebaum
(248) 904-0110
joshua.ronnebaum@gmail.com

Name: ___________________________________________

Address: _________________________________________

City: _______________________________ State: ________ 

Zip: _______________ Phone: ______________________

Email: ____________________________________________

MAIL FORM AND PAYMENT TO:
Joshua Ronnebaum
19410 Lucerne Dr.
Detroit, MI 48203

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:
Palmer Woods Association

$150 - 4x8 Brick
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